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Thursday, November 17th, 2011
Are you (once again) ready; willing and able?

Good day “all” & a number of you have been recently contacted regarding our annual Toy Gala & Fundraiser, which is sponsored by the Christmas Group; a dedicated “group” of African-American professionals whose “sole-goal”, annually is to help those (much) less fortunate than ourselves.  
This year’s event will be held on Thursday, December 15, 2011, at the Navy Yard Convention & Catering Center, which is located at the Navy Yard, on 6th & M Streets in SE, Washington DC, from 7:00 PM – 11:00 PM.   

The “cause is worthy and worthwhile and a good time is always had by all!  However, what is also necessary, for any worthwhile event to function as well as possible, are corporate donations from those who would like to help on a level “beyond” just bringing a toy!  While no donation is considered “insignificant” by any means, a “corporate” donation of “only” $250.00 will insure that this year’s event and “future” similar events will have the backing to continue to help us as we strive to help others

A number of you were “corporate sponsors” for 2010 and we are grateful for your continued support!  However, there are also those of you who are new; have never heard of us, and would perhaps like to be among the “corporate” givers for 2011!  If you would, and “any” amount from $100.00-250.00 would be most appreciated, please advise and apprise as expeditiously as possible!  You will be duly recognized at the gala; via signage (see picture, from last year’s event) and prominently brought to the front of the stage area for a well deserved “public” thank you from the Christmas Group!  
I must turn in any & “all” Corporate Donations, by Friday, December 2nd, 2011 & I may be reached, via this e-mail address for additional information, or you may also contact me via my mobile; which is, (703) 283-7466.  My mailing address is; 5317 Foxboro Court, Alexandria, Virginia 22315-4209 & make your checks out to the “Christmas Group, 2011” & PLEASE, not to me!  Thank you, in advance for your continued support – sincerely, Dan Sturdivant, Co-Chairperson, Sponsorship Committee, The Christmas Group, 2011.  
